
From: Mitchell, Lavem
Sent: 2/17/2010 10:03:33 AM
To: White, Rosalina (raw@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Torres, Albert (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=AFT1);

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Consumer workshop 3/12/10

Thanks Rosalina:

I will get my team together for this. I will see if Rommel is available as well. We will 
need 3 tables, since the SmartMeter and HAN demo's use a table each.
You also mentioned earlier the need for someone to speak for 10 minutes. Is that still 
a need and if so are the topics up to us (interms of what we would like to share with 
customers)? Thanks so much. Lavern

From: White, Rosalina [mailto:raw@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2010 9:45 AM 
To: Mitchell, Lavern 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: RE: Consumer workshop 3/12/10

Basically the public. We will discuss: public programs in telecommunications and energy, consumer 
protection rules, and of course “Smart meter”. Senator Mark De Saulnier’s office gets inquiries from 
their constituents about smart meter. So it is a great opportunity to educate the public about smart 
meter. We will arrange tables to display your informational materials.

We are working on the flyer and the agenda. We will keep you in the loop.

Can you also invite Rommel to join us?

I am working on the schedule and will e-mail it to you.

Thanks.

Rosalina
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From: Mitchell, Lavern [mailto:LRM4@PGE.COM] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 5:31 PM 
To: White, Rosalina 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: RE: Consumer workshop 3/12/10

Hi Rosalina:

Thanks for the information. Whose the targeted audience for this event and what 
topics are being discussed? Also, do you have any updates on a schedule for other 
upcoming events? It was great working with you last week. Thanks, Lavern

From: White, Rosalina [mailto:raw@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 2:10 PM
To: Mitchell, Lavern; Ana Montes; Contessa Bunn; Sharif Frink; Joaquin_Murphy@dca.ca.gov 
Cc: Zafar, Marzia; Prosper, Terrie D.
Subject: Consumer workshop 3/12/10

All,

The confirmed date for the Consumer Workshop that we are co-sponsoring with Senator Mark 
DeSaulnier’s Office and CPUC will be held on March 12, 2010 at the Heather Farms Community Center 
in Walnut Creek. Time is from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. Flyers/agenda will be e-mailed to you as soon as we 
finalized the logistics.

Each of you will have a 10 minute presentation, and then we will take questions for 20-30 minutes and 
allow time for the attendees to go around the informational table to pick up resource materials or ask 
questions one on one.

Please provide me with the names of the speakers for our agenda/program.

Thank you for your immediate response and cooperation.
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Sincerely,

Rosaiina White

Community Events Coordinator

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

S.F., CA 94102
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